
 

 

 

Date: April 30, 2021                                   

 

 

 To,           

Corporate Relationship Department 

BSE Limited 

P.J Towers Dalal Street 

Mumbai 400001 

 

Scrip Code: 532875   

 

Dear Sir(s), 

 

Subject: Clarification in regards to Initial Disclosure to be made by an entity identified as 'not a Large 

Corporate'  

 

Dear Madam/ Sir, 

 

With respect to the Initial Disclosure in compliance of SEBI circular SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated 

November 26, 2018 made by the Company for identification as “Not a Large Corporate’. Please note that 

inadvertently while filling up the said disclosure it selected the option “Yes” instead of option “No” in the 

field  “it confirm that the Company is Large Corporate”.  

 

The revised submission has been made confirming the Company is “Not a Large Corporate”  

(vide Exchange received time 30-04-2021 14:52:42 & Exchange Disseminated Time 30-04-2021 14:52:49)  

 

Request you to kindly consider the revised announcement and ignore the previous filings being made in 

respect of the said disclosure.  

 

Further, we request your good office to consider and take on record the clarifications submitted herein. 

 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For Allied Digital Services Limited 

 

 

 

Neha Bagla  

Company Secretary 
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